
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

VIPER ANNOUNCES RESIGNATION AND APPOINTMENT OF DIRECTORS 
   
Toronto, Ontario, March 16, 2015 – Viper Gold Ltd. ("Viper" or the "Company") (NEX: VPR.H)  is 
pleased to announce that the Company has appointed Mr. David Stadnyk and Mr. George Tsafalas, both 
of Vancouver, British Columbia, to the Board of Directors. 
 
Mr. Stadnyk and Mr. Tsafalas both have extensive public company experience in senior management, 
corporate business development and corporate finance roles.  In addition, both have been founders, 
directors and executive officers of numerous public companies. 
 
The appointments of Messrs. Stadnyk and Tsafalas are subject to regulatory acceptance. 
 
The Company also announces the resignation of Mr. Gregory A. Jerome from the board of directors. On 
behalf of Viper, Paul Davis, the President and CEO of the Company, wishes to thank Mr. Jerome for his 
contributions to the Company over the last five years. 
 
Further Information 

For further information relating to the Company or this release please visit www.sedar.com or contact 
Paul Davis at 905-767-9177. 

 

Neither the TSX Venture Exchange nor its Regulation Services Provider (as that term is defined in the policies of the TSX Venture 
Exchange) accepts responsibility for the adequacy or accuracy of this release. 
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